
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission is setting priorities and 
planning its work for the next ten years and invites YOU to be part of the 
process. Learn what we’ve heard so far from residents, cities, and partners. 
Then lend YOUR insights and ideas through maps and conversations with 
BCWMC commissioners and staff. 
 

• What would you like to learn about the Bassett Creek Watershed? 
 

• What concerns do you have about lakes, streams, and wetlands in your 
community and what ideas do you have to protect and improve them?  

 
 

Drop in anytime between 
4:00 and 7:00 p.m. to join 
in conversation and ideas-
exchange!  
 
No registration required. 

 
 
 
 
 
Learn more about the BCWMC planning process using the 
QR code or at www.bassettcreekwmo.org/2025-plan-update.   

You’re Invited! 
 

Bassett Creek Watershed Public Open House 
& Information Exchange 

 
Tuesday, February 28, 2023 

4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
 

Golden Valley Library 
830 Winnetka Ave. N. 

Golden Valley, MN 55427 
 

Refreshments 
provided 

Free childcare 
available 

Interactive 
displays & maps 
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